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TIME: 
PLACE: 

6:50 P.M. 

Centerville City Council 
Work Session Meeting 

January 11, 2016 

Centerville Municipal Building, Law Library 
Mayor Brooks Compton 
Councilmembers: John Beals 

Mark Engert 
Belinda Kenley 
John Palcher 
JoAnne Rau 

Clerk of Council Debra James 
City Manager Gregory Hom 
Finance Director Steven Hinshaw 
City Planner Andrew Rodney 
Economic Development Administrator Nathan Cahall 
Public Works Director Douglas Spitler 
Assistant to the City Manager Jennifer Wilder 
Assistant to the City Manager Kristen Gopman 
Municipal Attorney Scott Liberman 

Mrs. Wilder gave an update that the Human Resources Department received 41 applications 
for the Clerk of Council position. The goal is to have three to four applicants for Council to 
interview on January 21, 2016, following the Special Council Meeting. Applicants are being 
interviewed for the position of Police Sergeant. 

Mr. Spitler gave a brief update on North Main Street construction. Curb work is continuing, 
but will have to wait until the weather improves. Council asked Mr. Hom to give a community 
update at the January 25 Council Meeting regarding a timeline for the anticipated completion of the 
work. 

Mr. Liberman entered the meeting at this time. 

Mr. Horn noted that he had spoken with Mr. Randy Chevalley at ODOT regarding the 
possible relocation of the right-of-way fence for the Miami Valley Hospital South sign near the 1-675 
off ramp to Wilmington Pike. 

Mr. Cahall reported that the construction road access entryway will begin soon for The Grove 
at Yankee Trace. The development is located off of Paragon Road. 

Mr. Beals made a motion to convene into Executive Session for Litigation for an update for 
legal matters related to Cornerstone and for Personnel for the appointment or employment of a public 
official or employee. Mrs. Rau seconded the motion. A roll call vote resulted in six ayes. After no 
official business was conducted, Mr. Beals moved that Council adjourn out of Executive Session. 
Mr. Engert seconded the motion. The motion passed with six ayes. 
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Mayor Compton explained that a Special Council Meeting will be held on Thursday, January 
21, 2015 at 6:30 p.m. to appoint the individual to fill the vacant seat on Council. Council will meet 
at 5:30 for a Work Session to discuss in Executive Session the applicants that have been interviewed 
by Council. Council will also interview the finalists for the Clerk of Council position. 

Approved~ 


